
From: Shori, Sunil 
Sent: 11/1/2012 12:08:04 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Picarro ride along Monday? 

Laura, 

Thanks, I would be interested in the ride along, I just need to be done by 12:00 or so. 

Thanks, Laura, 

Sunil 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2012 11:36 AM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Shori, Sunil 
Subject: Picarro ride along Monday? 

Good morning Sunil! 

I just heard that you may have expressed interest in seeing the Picarro technology with 
Commissioner Simon this coming Monday. 

If so, I'm confirming that Picarro and PG&E's VP of Distribution, Kevin Knapp, will be at the 
Commission at 10:00 am. 

The vehicle holds only 4 people - as I understand it there will be a Picarro driver and a Picarro 
executive (Mike Woelk?) And then with Kevin along to explain how the technology may be 
used. 

So it might take a couple trips as I think Bishu also is interested. The idea is to do about a 20­
30 minute ride, as I understand it. 

Let me know if you're interested and we'll call you when we get there on Monday morning. 

Thanks 

SB GT&S 0261803 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 


